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The Mayor of the Municipality of Velika Kladuša, Edin Behrić, and his associates visited on 08 April 2015
the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of the FBH. The representatives of the
Municipality were received by the Director of the Administration, Željko Obradović, and the Deputy
Director for Geoinformatics, Nedžad Pašalić.

The results of the joint projects of the Municipality of Velika Kladuša and the Administration
implemented so far were summarized at the meeting, while the further cooperation on the projects to be
implemented going forward was also discussed.



The mutual satisfaction with the results achieved so far was expressed and continuation of the cooperation
on the implementation of the projects in the fields of survey, real estate cadastre, utilities cadastre, and
address register establishment was agreed.
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